
Team SYS-ED 
 
 
From: "Ralston, Christopher W" <Christopher.Ralston@ca.com> 
To: "Shapiro, David" <dshapiro@sysed.com> 
CC:  
Sent: 2005/09/22 Thu PM 04:21:00 EDT 
Subject: RE: Subcontracting for Computer Associates - Selectively 
 
 
Thanks David, I will keep you all in mind. Looks like everything went well 
with the CompSourse training session. You will be the first company I turn 
to if a situation arises and I cannot offer my (Computer Associates) client 
training with our current offerings. Thanks again! 
   
 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Ralston 
Computer Associates 
Education Telesales 
 


